
 

 

Dear Suzuki Families, 

I’m writing to let you know that the National Arts Centre’s Music Alive Program is seeking 
donated instruments for the Iqaluit Fiddle Club in Iqaluit, Nunavut. The Fiddle Club requires 5 
Quarter-Size and 3 Half-Size violins for its young students. 

If your child has outgrown his or her small-size violin, consider donating it to this worthwhile 
program! 

If an instrument is donated to the National Arts Centre Music Alive Program, the NAC will have 
it appraised and the donor will receive a charitable donation tax-receipt. (Please note that most 
small-size violins are not valued at above $200.) 

For more information, or to make a donation, please contact: 

Natasha Harwood 
National Coordinator, NAC Music Alive Program 
natasha.harwood@nac-cna.ca 
613-947-7000 ext. 233 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 

 


